
Along  the  Lions  Trail
Centerville, Indiana Lions Club Bulletin
September 18, 2014                      Vol. 71, No. 1

On the web at http://centervillelionsclub.tripod.com
Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming meeting
Our first regular meeting will be September 22, 2014 at the Senior Center, 111 South 2nd Street in 
Centerville at 6:30 pm.  Program:  Dana Sinclair of the Natco Community Empowerment Center.

Club launches new year with Annual Steak Fry
The Centerville Lions Club launched another year with 
its  annual  steak  fry  Monday  evening  at  the  Mansion 
House in Centerville.  

The club will observe its 70th anniversary with a special 
program on May 12, 2015.

Lion President Jack Farmer conducted a board meeting 
following the steak fry to finalize program meetings for 
the coming year and to appoint standing committees.
 

Highlights  for  the  year  include  the  Community  Halloween  Party  on  Friday,  October  31  at  the 
Centerville  Elementary  Gymnasium.  The 
board approved a $200 expenditure to cover 
the costs of the party.
 
The  Christmas  Banquet  will  held  on 
December 8, Community Awards on April 14, 
the 36th Annual Fish Fry on June 5 and 6, 
installation of officers on June 8 and the Club 
Family Picnic on June 22.
 
Lion Kevin Sparks was appointed assistant 
treasurer  to  replace  Phil  Benedict,  who  is 
leaving the club. 
 

Future meetings and events 
October 13 – October 27 

October 31 – Community Halloween Party
November 10 – November 24

December 8 – Christmas Banquet
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Lion Joe Elstro serves Lion Ty Farmer his steak

Secretary Wendy Kornman reads minutes of the previous meeting as President Jack 
Farmer looks on.  Former member Chuck Magner (head of the table) was a guest.
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